Iola Historical Society

Board Meeting Minutes, June 27, 2016

Members — Cliff, Tom, Lee, Sharon & Charlie.
Cliff opened the board meeting.
Tom gave a treasurer report. Approved by Lee, second by Charlie T.

Report on Strawberry Fest, good crowd, lots of berries left. Lee reported that the Craft Fair draws a lot of
people.

Talking about ordering a couple of sandwich boards to advertise before the Taste of Norway. Also to use
green wagon for signage posters.

Charlie and Tom are making arrangements to fix the drain holes in the Machine Shed. Tom will talk to Brian
Waters and John Lashua.

Talked about Charlie & Ben Wasrud work on the caboose & depot.

General Meeting Minutes, June 27, 2016

There were 17 members present.

Lee is concerned about the painting & restoring of the outside of several buildings. Looking for help.
Lee talked about future programs — September and the December one.

Greg L. did a bike tour of the historical markers — had several bikers.

Cliff talked about the new marker ordered for Chet's building. Chet passed away June 25, 2016.
Charlie T. suggested we display the R. I. Anderson pictures on the shelves.

Joel reported on the Appraisal Fair — not many people.

Reminder to stuff the bags for Car Show — Thursday June 30.

July 23 — The Wright family is holding a reunion here, need docents — Joanna, Cliff and Sharon.
Greg talked about the Bestul car possibly coming to I. H. S.

Lee, Cliff and Bob Stamstad went to Bob Ellingson’s for tools and machinery. They will go again June 29 - Charlie
T. will join them.

Lee motioned to adjourn, Tom second.

Minutes recorded by Acting Secretary, Sharon Peterson



